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Thursday 20th October 

 

Parking Charter 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As you aware the parking on Woodford Lane is often an issue and it remains a significant concern. We are 

keen to ensure that children and their families are safe when travelling to and from school.  

 

In a bid to improve the parking and congestion around school, particularly at busier periods, we have 

worked with Gillian Shaw, who is a Road Safety Officer for Cheshire West and Chester Council, to 

develop a parking charter.  

Our Junior Safety Officers, School Council and Eco Warriors have worked incredibly hard with Gillian to 

develop our very own St Joseph’s Parking Charter.  

 

The Parking Charter asks families to consider safe parking and encourages parking further away and then 

walking the remaining of the journey on foot. 

 

Our Junior Safety Officers would like as many families to agree to the Parking Charter as possible and 

will be launching the Charter on Tuesday 1st November 2022 with Gillian Shaw. You will receive a copy of 

the Parking Charter that we would be very grateful if you could sign and return to school in advance of 1st 

November. 

 

Representatives from school will be outside school with Gillian at the beginning and end of the day on 

Tuesday 1st November to help promote safer parking.  

 

The whole school will be attending an assembly where Gillian will talk to the children about how to keep 

safe on the roads.  

 

Gillian also warmly invites parents to discuss the Parking Charter with her and will be holding a Coffee 

Afternoon on Tuesday 1st November 2022 at 2:15pm in the school hall.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Amy Butterfield 

Deputy Headteacher  

  


